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All Saints Primary School  
Weekly Parent Email  

W/E 14th February 2020 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

Amazing! Half the way through the academic year already. Time just flies by.  

 

A super day at school today. Many thanks to ASSA for organising the ‘Wear what you Love’ Day. Our 

Association raise so much money for the school; this money goes straight to the pupils and enriches the 

experiences they have here at All Saints. Many thanks to Emma and the team who are so dedicated, 

resourceful and successful with their fund raising.   

 

At the end of each half term, staff complete their assessment data for all pupils in every subject. Over half 

term, this data is the scrutinised by subject leaders, Lisa Regan and myself to ensure that pupils are making 

expected progress and also to check that there is suitable curriculum coverage in all subjects. Following on 

from this we have Parent Consultation Evenings on 3rd and 5th March (5th, 6th and 9th for Ruby Class). 

Bookings are now live so please do book a slot. We believe that it is extremely important to share the 

progress and attainment of your children with you and also to advise you on how you can support the 

progress of your child(ren) at home. Please note, if you have recently received confirmation of an SEN 

review meeting you do not need to make another appointment.  

Next half term we are really looking forward to our Book Week (W/C 23rd March). We have organised some 

exciting events and invited inspirational authors to join us. The ‘Travelling Book’ book fair will also be open 

before and afterschool for children to purchase new books and raise money for the school library. Please 

refer to the attached flyer for more information.  

 

Lastly, just a quick reminder regarding Hot School Meals, the cut off point for ordering meals for w/c 24th 

February is this Sunday 16th February. 
 

Have a great week at home with the children. 

 

Nigel Roberts 

Headteacher 

 

Letters Attached: 

 What’s on this Week W/C 24th February 2020 

 All Saints Book Week 

 Online Safety Newsletter: February 2020 

 Spring Term Parents Evening 2020 
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